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World’s Finest Chocolate 

Fundraiser 

 

 

School Council would like to Thank You for your support! 

Chedoke School raised over $7,000.00!!! Way to go! 

These funds will assist in developing Maker Space carts for all students in our  

Classrooms and Learning Commons and any other school needs that  

will benefit our students! 

Special Congratulations go out to the following: 

1st Place— Chloe   Top 3 Classes—Mrs. Woolley 

2nd Place—Chase      Mrs. Swackhammer 

3rd Place—Rhiannan             Mrs. Hinchey 
 

Olivia, Brody, Ryleigh, Heidi, Kat, Jason, Aliccia, Tanner, Vikki, Melanie, Emily, Julianna, Stella, 

Sarah, Taylor, Chase, Jacob, Elijah, Michelle, chloe, Jack, Keyauna, Zakary, Taylor, Ava, Jason, 

Charlee, Malik, Traeh, Jordyn, Alex, Maxwell, Isabella 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 



BANDFEST 

 
We have 2 school bands who participated in BandFest April 5, 2018: Crimson Blaze and Phoenix Fire which 

involve 80 Grade 7 and 8 students at Chedoke. They played beautifully for students from other schools 

and renowned adjudicator Colin Clarke. Not only did they perform well, but they really did show why  

Chedoke is THE BEST IN THE WEST!  

 

 

 

 

REMINDER:  OPEN HOUSE and BOOK FAIR! 

MAY 9TH—5:00—6:30pm 



Our Boys Book Club along with Ms. Morgan and  

Ms. Brooks had a great day visiting the  

Canadian Warplane Heritage Museum! 

 

JK/NEW SK ORIENTATION 

May 23, 2018—3:30-4:45pm 

Registration begins at 3:15. Rotations 

start promptly at 3:30.   

Please bring your child with you. 

REMINDER: 

 

School Council 

April 25, 2018 

6:00 pm 

Sincerely, 

 

Priscilla Mochrie      Jo-Ann Corbin Harper 

Principal       Vice-Principal 

REMINDER: 

Kinder Celebration Photos 

Thursday, April 19, 2018  


